Looking for Volunteers!

BROOKES UNIVERSITY

To participate between February - April 2022

ADAPTING MALNUTRITION SCREENING PROTOCOLS IN OVERWEIGHT AND ORESE CANCER PATIENTS: A QUALITATIVE STUDY

Research approved by the Oxford Brookes University Research Ethics Committee

UP TO £30 WORTH OF AMAZON VOUCHERS AVAILABLE FOR YOUR TIME!

ARE YOU:

- A health professional who has worked with cancer patients?
- Someone who has conducted nutritional screening?
- Someone with access to a telephone or a device which has a microphone that can connect to the internet?
- Happy to contribute at least 60 minutes of your time?

Then you are eligible to participate!



What are your thoughts of the current protocols in place?

In this study, we want to hear your experiences of using nutritional screening tools in overweight or obese patients that have a cancer diagnosis. We require you to attend virtually or through the telephone a one to one interview and/or a group discussion (focus group). You will be compensated for your time with £15 worth of Amazon vouchers for each session. If you attend both sessions, you will receive the yourchers.

For more information to sign up for the study, scan here





de